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Office of Educational Effectiveness

Access to the OEE CMS
July 1, 2025


Dear Assessment Coordinators,

We hope you are enjoying the summer! Coordinators will use the OEE CMS to submit their Academic Program Assessment Report (APAR) for 2024-25 by September 30, 2025. The CMS is designed to be user-friendly and includes embedded resources to guide your submission.

You can now access the OEE Content Management System (CMS): www.stonybrook.edu/OEECMS 

For video overviews and screenshot instructions on everything from logging in to updating your plan and entering data, check out our tutorial slide deck, YouTube Video Playlist, or visit the OEE Reporting Process page.


To request a one-on-one overview or for additional support, feel free to reach us at EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu. If you have any trouble accessing or logging into the system, please let us know. 

We look forward to using this new tool together to streamline the APAR process!

Best,
Office of Educational Effectiveness
Office of the Provost
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